
This week, students
in Intermediate
Algebra are using
the online graphing
program Desmos to
make drawings using
lines, parabolas and
circles. The drawings
include a mushroom
patch, a student's
initials, and a robot.
On Tuesday, after school activities were canceled
due to weather. Students in PE class have been
working on their badminton unit. On Thursday, we
had the Elective Recital. Senior Teacher day was
today! Next week, please make sure your child in
grades 7-8 comes with a charged Chromebook for
our test simulations on Wednesday.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Jan. 17: Grade 3-8 Computer Based
Testing Simulation

Jan. 24: Family Education Series, 6:30

Jan. 23-26: Regents Week

Jan. 23: Grades 7, 8, 11 and test takers
report

Jan. 26: Q2 Marking Period ends


